
Cresthaven Elementary School 

School Advisory Forum (SAF) Minutes 

9/27/18 

 

 

Mr. Lee welcomed the SAF members and guests at 5:50 PM.  He introduced Ms. Beckette as the SAF 

representative.  Ms. Beckette welcomed all guests and asked Mr. Lee to update attendees as to what 

transpired at the last Area Advisory Meeting. 

 

Mr. Lee discussed the site survey done by Safe Haven regarding campus security.  This was the topic at 

the Advisory meeting.  Mrs. Devlin (former chair) reminded parents that anyone can attend the Area 

Advisory meetings and have their voice heard.   

Mr. Lee noted the Advisory Council also looked at next year’s school calendar to consider a Wednesday 

start. 

Mr. Lee called for questions/comments.  None were forthcoming. 

 

SAF meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Denise Camuto 

 

 


